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4 August 2023 
 
Dear RBWM Planning Team 
 
23/01808/TPO Ballencrief Ballencrieff Road Sunningdale Ascot SL5 9RA 
T1 - Douglas Fir - Crown reduction by 3m to a final height of 18m (052/2006/TPO) 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 1 August 2023 and has a 
concern about the proposed tree reduction. 
 
 
 
 
This application is for the reduction in height by 3m of a Douglas Fir tree to leave 
finished height of 18m. Sketch shown to the right. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
The Planning Committee requests more information and imagery to support the application. The only documentation 
contained within the application is the application form which advises the tree is in close proximity to the house and a 
drawn sketch of the property. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council request that RBWM obtain professional tree advice to examine the tree in more detail. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until additional information is received, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anne-Catherine Buxton 
Chair of the Planning Committee 
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